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Big News for Brazos County
Veteran Service Office
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Starting Tuesday, September 2nd, you’ll find us proudly serving our veterans

in our new home located at

Roy Kelly Parking Garage

200 E. 27th Street, Downtown Bryan

(West End Parking Garage Office)

The County made the decision to move with only one thing in mind and that

was the safety, comfort and convenience of our veterans. Our current location

has a long corridor that is difficult for many with mobility challenges. At the the

new office:

Veterans can park inside the garage, sheltered from the Texas sun and rain,

with only a short walk to our doors.

Those using public transportation will find the bus terminal right next door -

just steps away from our office.

Parking will be validated for veterans visiting the office.

Veteran Service Officer Pam Robertson shared:

“Many of the veterans we serve face disabilities and mobility challenges. This

new location removes barriers and ensures every veteran can access the

services they have earned with dignity.” Our office has grown rapidly over the

past 2 years, thanks to the trust and support of our veterans. This new space

will give us the room, resources, and professional setting needed to continue

serving our heroes at the highest level.

We look forward to welcoming you to our new location and continuing our

mission of serving those who have so selflessly served our nation.

If you have any questions, call us at 979-361-4159.


